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2024 BEACH AND POOL HOURS  
 

The pool will be open weekends only beginning May 25th (Memorial Day Weekend) through June 30th.  

Please remember that there is no swimming allowed on the beach when a lifeguard is not on duty. 

 

The pool will be open full time starting July 4th.  Pool hours are 10:30 – 7:30 PM.  

 

The pool will be open until 8:30 PM for Late Night Wednesday beginning July10th.   

In the event that we are unable to secure beach life guards, there will not be swimming permitted on our 

beach.  However, swimming at Nickerson Beach will be available. 

 

Please remember there is no glass allowed on the pool deck. 
 

Water Aerobics will be held on Saturdays at the pool starting June 1st.  There will be Water Aerobics on 

Tuesday, Thursday and Saturdays pending the instructor’s availability (when the pool is open full time).  

All sessions start at 10:30 AM.  Water Aerobics is weather permitting and held only if the outdoor 

temperature is over 65 degrees. Please remember to supply your own water weights. We also will have a 

limited number of noodles. 

 

This year we will again be putting in the Swim Lanes on Monday and Wednesday from 10:30 – 11:30 for 

Lap Swimming. 

 

 

POOL TAGS 
BLUE POOL tags must be shown at the pool entrance when signing in.  Pool tags must be worn on the 

pool deck and beach at all times.  Anyone over 8 years of age must have a pool tag to enter the pool area, 

even if you are just using the restroom.  Please make sure that both you and your guests are wearing a tag 

when entering the pool area for any reason.  The BLUE TAGS are the only ones that will be honored for 

entrance to the pool deck or beach.  If you have questions regarding pool tags, please call the office. 

 

Please COMPLY with these rules and do not put the staff in a compromising position.   

 

We look forward to another sunny fun-filled summer. 

 

The Board of Managers 

Towne House Condominiums at Lido Beach 
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